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      Strieby Drive Become Bruno Way 

Mr. Albert Bruno was honored by the 

Board of Trustees with the unveiling 

of a new sign naming the private  

roadway between the Softball Field  

and former “Golfland” property as  

Albert Bruno Way.  Mr. Bruno sold  

the property to Triton at an under- 

        value price, effectively donating 

several million dollars to the college 

and paving the way for future  

opportunities in the community. 

Track & Field Teams Produce 3 National Champions and 10 All Americans! 

Congratulations to Coach Mike Olsen and the Men’s and Women’s Track & Field Teams for an 

outstanding performance at the national tournament last weekend. National Championships were 

won by Gustavo Alvarez in Pole Vault for the second year in a row, and Demariye Carpenter in 

both the 100m dash and the 200 m dash.     



TRITON COLLEGE 

BOARD BRIEFS     May 15, 2018 

Faculty Contract   Tony Johnston from Local 1600 and several faculty members spoke about the 

importance of the faculty, and the need for teamwork and cooperation in contract negotiations.  

Scholars Program Students Recognized 

Dr. Michael Flaherty, faculty and Scholars Program 

Director, thanked the Board for their support of the 

program and recognized these outstanding students.  

Piotr Morawiec has been accepted at several colleges 

but is waiting to hear from his choice, Georgetown. 

Nayely Mendez will attend the University of Illinois 

with a $30,000 scholarship.  Nathalie Camacho will 

attend Elmhurst College on a full scholarship.   

Presley Cone will attend Saint Louis University Madrid 

Campus with a $30,000 scholarship.   

A moment of silence was observed in 

honor of Peace Officers Memorial Day 

Peace Officers Memorial Day is held 
annually in the United States on May 15 in 

honor of federal, state and local officers 
killed or disabled in the line of duty. 

James McGarvey was sworn in as a 

Triton College Police Sergeant.  

New Website!   The College’s new website, set to go live next Tuesday, May 22, was presented 

to the Board.  It features a more airy and open look, more uncluttered and easier to navigate, an 

enhanced calendar feature, and the same experience on any device.  Videos are in the works for 

the site with faculty talking about the opportunities available for students in their programs.     

Action Exhibits and Purchasing Schedules Approved 

All of the exhibits presented to the Board were 

approved, including several clinical affiliation 

agreements and library purchases. See the Board of 

Trustees website for information on all of the items that 

went to the Board of Trustees in May. 

http://www.triton.edu/Content.aspx?id=32529
http://www.triton.edu/Content.aspx?id=32529



